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SPOTLIGHT   

Spring enrollment begins this Thursday,
January 5th! 

 
Online enrollment begins at 7 AM. Go to: www.ce.uci.edu/olli

Phone-in enrollment begins at 8 AM. Call 949-824-5414
Or, mail in the registration form at the back of the Spring catalog.

                      ____________________________________________________

Dinner with Dean Chemerinsky -- A Special OLLI Event

Enjoy a delicious dinner and exclusive talk with Dean of the UCI School
of Law Erwin Chemerinsky. Be among the first to hear about his newest
book, Closing the Courthouse Door: How Your Constitutional Rights
Became Unenforceable.

5 PM on Monday, February 13, 2017
Moulin Bistro, 1000 N. Bristol, Newport Beach

$65 per person
 You can register online for SE 70 beginning January 5 at

www.ce.uci.edu/olli
or by calling 949-824-5414

Seating is limited.Three-course dinner choices and directions will be e-
mailed to those enrolled. Guests are welcome, but they must register

and pay by phone. Questions? Contact Libby Isaacman at
libbyisaacman@gmail.com or Arlene Littman at jalblip@cox.net.  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LN-KbXXJxC57UvM9AFfoWaCTkvn_PIJFCN6aE_2Vj5UVsoR3qBlTsKYqsqsb6h0oD9PBOw30u0XjVlLYK14A69PJSs5ZSrYIlhcTZWHpfee-aBU9V_kK40lvIBxE_dyIJsM7mKnGUMpdueqSQ9dqD8fJb9-2jcvRo14_pXZW-pDlncjWiG1LzA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LN-KbXXJxC57UvM9AFfoWaCTkvn_PIJFCN6aE_2Vj5UVsoR3qBlTsKYqsqsb6h0oD9PBOw30u0XjVlLYK14A69PJSs5ZSrYIlhcTZWHpfee-aBU9V_kK40lvIBxE_dyIJsM7mKnGUMpdueqSQ9dqD8fJb9-2jcvRo14_pXZW-pDlncjWiG1LzA==&c=&ch=
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____________________________________
Station Cafe Offers OLLI a Discount Again

During the month of January, just show your OLLI ID card at our next-
door neighbor, the Station Café, for a 10 percent discount on all food
and beverages. The Café has breakfast sandwiches, specialty coffee
drinks, salads, paninis, and more. They are open from 6:30 AM to 4
PM Monday through Friday. Stop in before or after class!

 

THE BOARD'S CORNER

Happy New Year!

As we prepare to begin our new semester in February 2017, it is important to
remember that OLLI at UCI is basically a volunteer organization. Yes, we are
affiliated with the Division of Continuing Education at UCI, but our amazing
presenters give us their expertise on a volunteer basis.  Aside from our invaluable
help from our two part-time office managers, Karen McKenzie and Barb Barone, it
is members who organize, plan, and run OLLI.

This means that members have the opportunity to help in so many capacities.
Facilitating a class is an excellent way to understand and help OLLI, so is
volunteering to be a part of one of the teams: office help, fundraising, greeting new
members, and of course attending and sharing ideas at the various Curriculum
Committees. 

Look for announcements in KIT, the newsletter, and on the bulletin boards as to the
various possibilities that are open to all members.  We are more than members
attending classes; we are a community who make our own plans and decisions.
Please consider this aspect of OLLI, and thanks to the many who already have
made such a commitment. 

Pat Linehan, President, OLLI at UCI
  
Minutes Notice
The Minutes of the November 30, 2016 Board of Directors' meeting, to be
approved at the January 25, 2017 Board Meeting, are posted on the OLLI bulletin
board by the check-in table at the Irvine Station-Onken and on the OLLI blog.

Donors List
The updated Donors list is posted on the OLLI bulletin board at the entrance of the
Irvine Station-Onken classroom and on our blog. Click here to go to the blog and
then click on Thank you for giving. Thanks to all who participate in helping OLLI at
UCI retain the ability to offer the programs we enjoy. 

____________________________________________________________

In Memorium
Long-time OLLI member Lessing Silver, who especially enjoyed the Caesars

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LN-KbXXJxC57UvM9AFfoWaCTkvn_PIJFCN6aE_2Vj5UVsoR3qBlTsO1UAZhYRf3a3eAleK4lOTlQI6WCa0ossd4dRwPlBPDI0UEj5Bru61UVcK5bGIcT8HEvmsLQkYhgYIHvb4qLxnYoTUxvY9XZ2B7BIxnEYjSyaajaCLlZfKDmqFmh5R4bvw==&c=&ch=


courses, passed away in November. He is survived by his wife Ruth Silver, also

an OLLI member, a son, and a daughter.
_________________________________________________________

OLLI  INFO 
Enroll in Additional Classes for 2017 beginning Feb. 16th!

You will be able to register for additional classes if space is
available beginning Februrary 16th. Many of our classes do have
additional space because of our new location. See your weekly KIT
Mail for that week's classes with seats available. Call or go
online; see page 3 in your catalog for the process. You can also

walk in!

 Reminders for our New Location

Please do not park in the 90-minute spots for a two-hour class. You could get
a ticket! There is always plenty of parking on levels three and four of the
parking structure, with nearby elevators.
Please reserve the use of the single bathroom in the office for those with a
disability. The station bathrooms are only a one-minute walk away!
Let the office know if you have any problems accessing the classroom or if
you have special hearing or vision needs. We may be able to help.

 
Note our four amazing Director's Voice Productions on Sundays at the UCI
Campus:    

Coriolanus (SE 62)           Feb. 5                                   
Clown Aliens (SE 63)        March 12
I Dream of Chang and Eng (SE 64)  April 30
Avenue Q (SE 65)             June 4 

TRIPPING WITH OLLI
                                                                             

See the full descriptions of the following trips in the SE
section of the 2017 Spring Catalog. Guests are welcome!

 
SE 51  The Hammer Museum and Sculpture Garden             Feb. 14     $68
SE 52   Orange County Crime Lab Tour                                  Feb. 24     $10
SE 53   Norton Simon Museum                                                Mar. 1       $75
SE 54/55   Trash Tours: Landfill at Bee Canyon                      Mar.8/10  $10
SE 56    Space Shuttle Endeavour, CA Science Center          Mar 25      $65
SE 57    OC Peace Ride: CA Civil Rights Movement               May 6       $30
SE 58    "New" Nixon Library and Museum                              May 10     $69
SE 59    Lyon Air Museum Tour                                                May 22     $20



SE 60    Aquarium of the Pacific, Harbor Cruise                       May 24     $75
SE 61    Eclipse Filter-Making Workshop                                  May 26     $21

Travel With OLLI

Check out the 2017 trips on page 29 of the Spring Catalog and join us! For
information, contact Leslie Barnebey at dr.barnebey@att.net.

                                                  Possible Trips for 2017:             
                      

-The Canadian Rockies
-Spring Training in Arizona        
-Philadelphia and the Poconos; 
-America's Musical Cities.

We are sorry to announce that there
will be no University Club Forum for
the Spring term. The University Club
will be undergoing a major renovation
and the search for a new, temporary
location for the Forum has been unsuccessful. 

While we would have been happy to host it at our new location at
the Irvine Station, an informal survey of speakers and participants
revealed that we were too far away from campus for a lunchtime
talk. We will let you know if and when the Forum will return. Our
deepest thanks to Julie Hume and Jenny Duke for coordinating this
excellent program of lunchtime speakers for many years.

OLLI EXTRAS
Movie Talk
The next meeting is Saturday, Jan. 21 at 10:30 AM at the Train
Station. You are all welcome to join in some fun, spirited
discussion. No reservation required. Contact: Jessie Tromberg at
jzt1@cox.net.

Spanish Conversation: Note New Location
Spanish Club will meet Fridays in January from 9:45 to 11:30 AM at Ruby's,
Woodbridge Center.  New members are always welcome. For more details,
contact Sue Mendizza at mendizza@cox.net. 
                                     

mailto:dr.barnebey@att.net
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Mah Jongg  
Mah Jongg Drop In every Tuesday 1:15 - 4:30 PM at the Irvine Rancho Senior
Center, 3 Ethel Coplan Way, Irvine. For information contact Flo Zysman at
flozysman@icloud.com.  

Travel Talk. Where to next? Let us know we'll book
you any Saturday morning. Contact: Lonnie Horn at
mail4lonnie@aol.com or Jessie Tromberg at jzt1@cox.net.  
 
OLLI's Gastronomers' Group
has been busy tasting and learning about food. 
Interested?    Questions?       
Want to join? Let us know!
Contact Toni Dwyer at radatoni@cox.net.

New Ideas
OLLI Extras is seeking Backgammon players. 
In addition, several new members wish to get together
and discuss Life After Work. For further information on
either, contact Jessie Tromberg at jzt1@cox.net.

INQUIRING MINDS
Critical Eye:  Movie Reviews

There's no specific recommendation before the Oscar
Nominations, but the Movie Talk group, which meets
one Saturday a month, recommends the following:
Manchester by the Sea,  Moonlight,  Loving,  Jackie

See OLLI Extras for information on the January meeting and
join us for a lively, informal discussion.
Jessie Tromberg,  jzt1@cox.net.

OLLI Outlook welcomes member reviews--film, book, theater, exhibits--and will
publish when space permits. See contact information for submission directions.

Library News - Add to Our Collection!
As we grow in members, we hope to grow our library's content so
that there will be a chance for many to find a book, a CD, or a
DVD that interests them. Please see if you have any such in your
own library that you can donate to OLLI's Library Corner.
Thank you,

Lynne Pendleton
OLLI Librarian
lgpendl@gmail.com

mailto:flozysman@icloud.com
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UCI CAMPUS EVENTS
 
Click here to view current information on events and activities at
any of the UCI schools.
                       _________________

EMOTION LAB STILL NEEDS OLLI VOLUNTEERS!             
A two-hour study in UCI's Department of Psychology and Social Behavior needs
adult volunteers who will receive $40 compensation. If interested, please
email emotion@uci.edu or call 949-824-3991 to leave your phone number. For
more information, look on the Social Science bulletin board.
                       __________________
 
   Click  here  for more information about UCI's Illuminations Series. 

NOTE: Viet Thanh Nguyen, the author of Race and Resistance: Literature and
Politics in Asian America (Oxford University Press, 2002) and the novel 

The Sympathizer from Grove/Atlantic (2015) will
speak Wednesday, Jan. 25 at 6:00 PM at
Crystal Cove Auditorium, UCI Student Center.
 

OLLI AT UCI CONTACT INFORMATION
 
Office and Classroom Irvine Station

15207 Barranca Parkway (Corner of
Ada)
Irvine, CA 92618

Phone 949-451-1403

E-Mail olli@uci.edu
Mailing Address P.O. Box 6050

Irvine, CA 92616 
Website www.ce.uci.edu/olli

Blog www.olliuci.wordpress.com

Facebook www.facebook.com/UCIrvineExtension
OLLI

Newsletter Deadline Submit articles to Pat Linehan by the
third Tuesday of each month at
pblinehan@gmail.com.

Map Click here to open an interactive map of
our new location.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LN-KbXXJxC57UvM9AFfoWaCTkvn_PIJFCN6aE_2Vj5UVsoR3qBlTsGcktxjlNZ4BZ3lrcdL2G3UrUsqRbOrwdHApXClVP9XbNm8UZ9j4qs6Iw88IiPVJvqeYlXK8dLh0PblRD2QeBHdEf4TOEqClWMN7B6tEK3XNKCcV1MZsr1isTZB9ohcWXQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LN-KbXXJxC57UvM9AFfoWaCTkvn_PIJFCN6aE_2Vj5UVsoR3qBlTsKCLncv3fb_AMH90l6tclBfzQA5lfPENaSxPW4X6knVlNKJidT6-pkD791VIb7TAQwHaAczwYlB0W58Rvbwb3-N3tJ-lyUfIsiRLhx6VC_6QEM_HdLuRRD5Q3nGh2Lcz5xjUrEOCGbgUQiuf9aDKeBo=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LN-KbXXJxC57UvM9AFfoWaCTkvn_PIJFCN6aE_2Vj5UVsoR3qBlTsLsKBqYGaOSECu6MlBlwGrOM_vyjDSM8-Y2nxtaoTUERurp_gArI1fnNtl73FMiBv-rJg5O6aUgtSWVlhfFSjwAm_ikmdxZX0S0Yzus1s_qrJKacDbufcCsacqMmz_fBCg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LN-KbXXJxC57UvM9AFfoWaCTkvn_PIJFCN6aE_2Vj5UVsoR3qBlTsMUQIGKK1vwMgr_MoQCTBG7soPTMFTGsOpgs0Q93Kk5Z7-C7BhXr9HVrfivBUChzyceZnyefGhhHurBCel0C_twjWvVVwQpl4_94iNrREETNCLFtDQzFoXtOS1_5W5cVyg==&c=&ch=
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LN-KbXXJxC57UvM9AFfoWaCTkvn_PIJFCN6aE_2Vj5UVsoR3qBlTsKR9oKKta3RHGl1xnKTW3t1FjJe6OFBq9Bve0VQS93UHwjsVd_-60hOtWNqdPu7uL644M0IGRiRFlVV8xUFjzCR8HHWmLfqcR57t0fczJ_U2rMEFx7unTs0MU-wzl3gG6w==&c=&ch=


OLLI BOARD OF DIRECTORS
  
President Pat Linehan
V. P. Administration Carolyn Brothers
V. P. Programs

V.P. Membership

Linda Saperstein

Al Glasky
Secretary Sara Schoenfelder
Treasurer Sherri Nussbaum

Director, Organizational Development

Director, Volunteer Development

Mike McGovern

TBA
Director, Special Projects Leslie Barnebey

Director, Parliamentary Procedures Leah Jordan

Liaison, UCI Division of Continuing
Education

Kirwan Rockefeller

Office Managers Barbara Barone and Karen McKenzie

Osher Lifelong Learning Institute at UCI | 949-451-1403| olli@uci.edu |
Web Site: ce.uci.edu/olli

15207 Barranca Parkway (Corner of Ada), Irvine, CA

STAY CONNECTED:
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